
Dear Students, 

I wish good health to you and your family members. First and foremost please take all 
necessary safety precautions to keep yourself safe from COVID-19. These are unforeseen and 
trying time. I am aware that our students are also stressed and worried about their academic 
schedule including classes, laboratory work, internship, assignments, etc. 

I wish to assure you that we all are extremely careful and concerned about our students’ 
training, career and wellbeing. We are working hard on above issues and trying to provide best 
possible education for each one of you in such constrained environment. No compromise will 
be visible in the learning outcome.  Our faculties are committed towards taking you to the 
destination. My advice to all of you is please do not get swayed away due to minor hitches. Be 
focused to your goals and objectives of your being here. Please be in touch with your mentor 
and faculties concerned. 

It’s you who himself/herself is going to create difference by your patience, attitude, decision 
making and situation handling skills. Time like this comes to test us and to see the leader who 
can be groomed further…. 

I am hopeful that very soon, we shall be back in the stage. Till the time, to make your online 
interaction more attractive, effective, and skill-based, we have arranged Webinars beside 
online classes and workshops so that your learning can be multiplied in many folds. Your 
contribution and participation is going to bring the required changes and difference that a 
leader needs. 

One should continuously strive for adding value to their knowledge and skills. I have seen many 
times that virtual training was more result oriented some time as objective is more focused in 
this case. 

We understand plight of each one of you and are concerned with the circumstances. Life is full 
of challenges and difficulties; one need not just surrender but to make efforts by showing 
resilience   and at the same time planning for mitigating the impact of unfavourable conditions. 
No doubt it may be long route or may take more time to normalize but surrendering is not the 
last resort. 

We are fully empathetic to concern of each one of you. We expect your cooperation and 
understanding at this crucial juncture. 

Any query on this or any difficulties in attending these may be addressed 
to director@bcihmct.ac.in. 

Stay healthy and stay safe. 
  

R K BHANDARI 
Principal 
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